
From: Aleem Kanji  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 7:21 PM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fireworks in London - April 2 Council meeting 
 
Dear Members of Council, 
 
Fireworks rules were just decided on a few short months ago in August 2023.   It is dishonest to try and 
retable this due to the questionable political ambitions of Councillors David Ferreria, Hadleigh McAllister 
and Sam Trosow.  All three of them are trolling City Council and know very well this was approved and 
residents have no appetite to waste taxpayers money bringing up the issue again.  Full stop. 
 
Fireworks have been a centuries old tradition for Diwali and Lunar New Year, those traditions and the 
people who celebrate them are an important part of our London family.  We are a diverse, 
pluralistic and multicultural community.  Don't let the political games of Councillors David Ferreria, 
Hadleigh McAllister and Sam Trosow ruin these values that Londonders hold dear to their 
hearts.    Saldy, it is clear that their London does not include everyone.   
 

 

 
 

 

 
Best Regards, 
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
Aleem Kanji, BES, MAES, Ec.D 
Chief Advocacy Officer 
Canadian National Fireworks Association 
NationalFireworks.ca 


